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Laguna Hills Shooting Suspect Arrested

LAGUNA HILLS, Ca. (April 24, 2023) — On Saturday, April 22, 2023, at 10:07 p.m.
Orange County Sheriff's Deputies were dispatched to the 25000 block of Alicia Parkway
in the city of Laguna Hills reference a shooting.

When deputies arrived, they located two injured males, both seventeen-years-old.
Deputies provided lifesaving measures until the Orange County Fire Authority arrived
and transported the victims to a local hospital. One victim was listed in stable condition
while the other was listed in critical condition.

The Orange County Sheriff's Department’s Investigators responded, and their thorough
investigation led to the identity of a suspect and his location. The suspect, Luis Angel
Martinezmondragon, 21, of Aliso Viejo, was arrested on Sunday, April 23, at 9:30 a.m.
in the city of Aliso Viejo and booked into Orange County Jail on suspicion of attempted
murder. The weapon was not recovered.

If anyone has additional details that may assist investigators, they are asked to contact
the Orange County Sheriff’'s Department at 714-647-7000. Anonymous information may
be provided through Orange County Crime Stoppers at 1-855-TIP-OCCS.
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